
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mayor Frank Moran and the City of Camden are ready  

as neighboring Philadelphia is set for Eagles parade   
 

CAMDEN, NJ – Mayor Francisco “Frank” Moran, and the City of Camden are ready for the crowds of Eagles 

fans who will be traveling through Camden on their way to Philadelphia for what is anticipated to be one of the 

largest public events in generations. 

 

The City of Philadelphia is anticipating tremendous crowds for the Eagles championship parade and is 

encouraging fans planning to attend to take public transportation.  The parade is scheduled to kick off at 11 a.m. 

on Thursday at Broad Street and Pattison Avenue, heading north toward the Art Museum. The parade will last 

approximately two hours.  The formal celebration is set to begin at 1 p.m. in front of the Art Museum.  

 

“As a gateway to Philadelphia, the City of Camden will work with our colleagues across the river to ensure a 

great experience,” said Mayor Frank Moran. “I send my congratulations as a lifelong fan to Mayor Kenney, the 

City of Philadelphia and the Eagles organization on a long awaited victory.  Camden is happy to welcome 

Eagles fans from throughout the region for this remarkable celebration.” 

 

Camden officials are working in a coordinated effort with the Camden County Police Department, New Jersey 

State Police and other local agencies.  Visitors should plan ahead and expect some delays.  There is limited 

parking along the Camden Waterfront.  Those planning to travel from Camden will have the options of walking 

across the Ben Franklin Bridge or riding a PATCO train. 

 

 
 

For more information individuals can visit http://www.ci.camden.nj.us 
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